
 

 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE TO OUR PATIENTS:  

Wilson Health is excited to announce its transition to MyChart powered by 
Epic on May 3, 2025.  MyChart is brought to you through our affiliation with 
The Ohio State University Wexner Medical Center. 

Beginning April 21, 2025 patients will no longer be able to message their 
provider, schedule appointments and/or request medication refills through 
Meditech’s MHealth Patient Portal. Please call your provider’s office. 

On May 3rd, 2025, Wilson Health will transition to EPIC for its Electronic 
Medical Records system. At this same time, your MediTech MHealth Patient 
Portal health information will no longer be updated or supported by Wilson 
Health. All of your Wilson Health and Wilson Health Medical Group patient 
health information going forward will be safely and securely managed in Epic 
and accessible to you via MyChart. 

However, you may continue to view and/or download and print off any health 
information housed in the Meditech MHealth Patient Portal prior to May 3rd or 
contact our Medical Records Dept. at (937) 498-5310 to request copies of your 
medical records. 

How to Download your Meditech Health Information 

https://www.mychart.org/
https://8589329.fs1.hubspotusercontent-na1.net/hubfs/8589329/How%20to%20Download%20health%20information%20on%20the%20MediTech%20MHealth%20Patient%20Portal.pdf
tel:9374985310
https://8589329.fs1.hubspotusercontent-na1.net/hubfs/8589329/How%20to%20Download%20health%20information%20on%20the%20MediTech%20MHealth%20Patient%20Portal.pdf

